
What have we been learning? 

 

 3rdGrade Newsletter 
Upcoming Events: 

 

Book Fair Purchase-12/6 

 

Word Study Test-12/13 

 

3rd Grade Class Spelling 

Bee-12/19 

 

 

 

HELP! 

Wish List:  

 

None at this time 

Reading:  In reading,  we will be learning  
about main idea.  Students will be reading 
both fiction and nonfiction passages and 
be asked to locate the main idea and sup-
port details from the text.   We will also be 
answering questions about main idea. 

 

Math:  In math,  we will be reviewing 
properties of multiplication and division.  
Along with solving word problems using 
all operations.  Then we will be moving 
onto problem solving using estimation. 

 

Writing: In writing,  we will continue to 
write our research papers on different 
charities.  Students are very excited to 
share their research papers with all of the 
information they have learned! 

 

Science/Social Studies:  In Social Stud-
ies we will be learning about important 
historical events in our country.  Students 
will be learning about our location in the 
world along with the first people and first 
colony of Wake County. 

Reminders  

Starting this week students will 

be completing a reading packet for 

homework.  This packet will go 

home on Monday and will be due 

on Friday.  Students are to read 

the passage and answer questions 

in complete sentences. (stating 

the question in the answer) They 

must also go back to the text to 

support their answers by underlin-

ing proof from the text.  Stu-

dents will be graded on the quality 

of the work submitted. 


